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FPCA GENERAL MEETING 
TUESDAY , OCTOBER 12 

7:00PM 
EPWORTH UMC on Karl Rd. 

 
PLEASE JOIN US TO DISCUSS YOUR CONCERNS, QUESTIONS, & 

ANY PROBLEMS YOU SEE ARE 
 AFFECTING YOUR FOREST PARK COMMUNITY. 

SUCH ITEMS MAY BE SPEEDING, FORCLOSED HOUSES, TRASH, 
ROADS, ETC. 

 
This is your neighborhood, please join us! 

From the President’s Desk…… 
Perhaps we are asking the wrong question?  We try to recruit folks for tasks that need to be ac-

complished if we are going to remain a strong, vibrant community.  We all know that we have great talent 
in Forest Park.  People have energy and passions.  We have been asking volunteers to do a task, such as 
area representative, Halloween party planner, 161 flower box decorator, etc.   

Maybe what we need to ask is for your talents.  The talents that you have and the talents that you 
like to use might be a better indicator as to how you can do your part in Forest Park.  For instance, would 
you like to make phone calls, visit your neighbors, send out emails, take a walk and deliver things to  

                                                                                                                     (continued on page 11) 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
   1.  Jean Smith____________885-6549 
   2.  Bob Hinebaugh       885-0691 
   3.  Vacant 
   4.  Nick Schilling ___885-6957 
   5.  Tim Calvert__        430-9997 
 

Forest Park East 
  6.  Paul Fenstermaker___ _436-8777 
  7.  Vacant  
  8.  Bob Fisher_      ________ 844-6173  
  9.  Carol Pence        846-5649 
10.  Vacant  
11.  Vacant 
12.  Vacant 
13.  Vacant 
14.  Herbie Johnson _______396-6734
  
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
George Schmidt  _   895-7459 

 
VICE PRESIDENT 

Dave Paul  _____   _ 325-8217 

 
TREASURER 

Dan Hartzell__________________846-2784 

 
SECRETARY 

Carol Overfield  __   _ 846-3389 

 
PUBLIC RELATIONS 

Mary Sguerra________________888-5001 

 
FORESTER EDITOR 

Susan Buttermore ___________885-1434 

 
SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 

Dave Kienzel  __ 898-3184 

 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Bill McCoy___________________436-7616 

 
PAST PRESIDENT 

Dick Buttermore _____________885-1434   
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Earl Miller ___________________846-6389 

 
 

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              

The FORESTER deadline for the No-
vember issue is Thursday October 14.  
Delivery will be made on Sunday, Oc-
tober 31 by Dispatch Consumer Ser-
vices along with grocery ads. 
 

For any other information please call 
Susan Buttermore at 885-1434. Adver-
tisements can be mailed to or dropped 
off at 1229 Vinewood Dr., Columbus, 
OH 43229, or emailed to: 
                forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Susan Butter-
more at 885-1434 or email to: 
 forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza, Dairy 
Queen,  and Sequoia Pro  Bowl. 

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to 1229 Vinewood Drive,  
Columbus, OH 43229. 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

Susan Buttermore, George Schmidt, Dan 
Hartzell,  Carol Overfield,  JoAnn Jeck, and 

Jean Bower 
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Call Us Now At .. 

Auto Service 

Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES 10/31/2010 

$21.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

exhaust  pro  plus  

M-F 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Family Owned & Operated Since 1990 

 
ASE Certified Technicians 

 
Same Day Service on Most Repairs 

 
All Repairs  Guaranteed 

 
Drive Thru Oil Change 

 

 

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
BOARD MEETING SEPTEMBER 14, 2010 

By Carol Overfield 
 

 The meeting was called to order by President George Schmidt, at 7:00 at the Epworth Methodist Church.  Board members present were 
George Schmidt, Dave Paul, Carol Overfield, Dan Hartzell, Susan Buttermore, Mary Sguerra, Lyn Denney, Bob Hinebaugh, Paul Fenstermaker, Carol 
Pence. 
 The minutes from our last meeting were approved with one correction.  The Treasurer’s report was presented by Dan Hartzell and ap-
proved. 
 Dispatch Consumer Services, who delivers the Forester, are changing their delivery areas.  A bigger area would get the Forester, which 
means it will cost us more.  We will check into other sources for delivery. 
 Officer Clinger and Dick Graham were at the meeting.  There will be a round table meeting on Tuesday at 7:00 at 1120 Morse Rd.  The 
gambling casino in Sandalwood Center is still being investigated.  There is a problem with the ball players at Walden Park.  There have been in-
stances of littering and vandalism at the homes on Durrell. 
 There was a plea for everyone to vote for the Library Levy.  If the levy doesn’t pass, half of the libraries could close.  Find more informa-
tion at keepcmlstrong.org. 
 Carol Overfield made a motion to change from Columbus Police officers to U.S. Protection for our security officers on a trial basis of 6 
months.  After some discussion it passed unanimously.  Carol and Dan will meet with U.S. Protection.  The change will be effective November 1. 
 Speed trailers are being put in our neighborhood.  It was decided to ask for them to be put on Norma Rd. at Shadycrest and on Tamarack 
at Brookfield. 
 Our Outback Steakhouse fundraiser dinner will be September 23.  Dan, George, Carol, Jana, and Lyn will help with set up and clean up. 
 Earl Miller gave a report on the Welcome committee.  More people are needed to welcome new residents to the area.  They will have a 
meeting before the end of the year. 
 The Halloween Party has been cancelled because we had no one volunteer to organize it.  George will try to get business members.  Mary 
volunteered to help. 
 The budget committee will meet some time in October.  Dan, George, Susan, and Carol will be on this committee. 
 17 people attended a meeting for the 50th Anniversary Celebration of Forest Park which will take place April 7, 2012.  A lot of good ideas 
came out from this meeting. 
 The block watch has about 200 participants.  This is a good crime deterrent, so it would be good if more people participated. 
 Fran Ryan will receive the Heritage Award on September 22 at the Heritage Adult Day Center.   
 We will concentrate on community issues at the general meeting in October. 
Upcoming Events:  Walk to the Y on October 2, Tree trimming on 161 October 16 and 23, Cleanup on 161 September 18, Shredding Day October 16. 
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FOREST PARK TEEN WORK LIST 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE ADDED TO 
THE TEEN WORK LIST, CALL 885-1434 

EPWORTH UNITED METHODIST 

CHURCH ANNUAL CRAFT 

SHOW 
 

Saturday, November 6, 2010 

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 

Spaces are still available.  For addi-

tional information, contact 

Rae Pollina - 475-6623 or the church 

office 885-8015. 
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FOR-MEL WOMEN’S CLUB 
By Jo Ann Jeck 

 

For-Mel Women will meet on Monday, October 4 at 7:00 
pm at the home of Jan Howden.  Devotions will be given by 
Rose Moody.  The program will be presented by Jan Engle 
on Down Sizing. 
 
If unable to attend, please contact Jan at 882-1252. 
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Who Can You Trust to Help Someone You Love?  Who better than a Neighbor? 
 
 

The owner of Rilax Home Care also happens to be a long time Forest Park resident! 

FREE IN-HOME ASSESSMENTS  
 

Live-in or Live-out Non-Medical Companion Care 
Including Light Housekeeping and Meal Preparation 
Specializing in Organization & Communication 
Quality, Carefully Chosen, Pre-Screened Employees 
Bonded & Insured 
Respite, Short & Long Term Care Available 
Around the Clock On Call Service 
Serving the Entire Central Columbus Area 

 

(614)-985-3764 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
 

614/891-7240 

OR 

614/778-5969  
 

JoeHughesRoofing.com 

 

28 Years Experience 
 

 

“Forest Park Residents’ Referrals Upon Request” 
 

 

Licensed    Bonded    Insured 
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Brown-Bell Paving 
Your Complete Paving Specialists! 

 

Bernard Brown 
Owner/Operator 

 

 I am a 20 Year Resident of Forest Park East! 
 

Asphalt Paving Concrete Paving 
Pothole Repair Seal Coating 

Hot Crack Fill Lot Striping 
Catch Basins Concrete Steps 

Patios & Sidewalks Concrete Curbing 
Commercial Snow Removal 

 
Residential & Commercial Properties 

 
Call today for a free estimate! 

 

614-848-6025 

(continued from page 1) 
people on your street, cook, bake, be a 

recruiter, plan events,  etc.  Maybe you do not 
want to commit to a committee or have to at-
tend regular meetings, but would love to do 
something, maybe every once in a while.   

For example, if we had 100 people who 
like to talk on the phone and one person to co-
ordinate it we could develop a phone chain to 
reach the entire Forest Park Committee in order 
to swiftly communicate any function or prob-
lem. This is just one idea off the top of my head 
that we could implement if we knew what peo-
ple like to do.  If we had 12 people who like to 
grill we could have cook off for the best BBQ in 
Forest Park.   

Drop me an email and let me know what 
you like to do.  Maybe next year our volunteer 
form could ask for talents we can match the task 
to the talents we have.   
 

George Schmidt,   
georgeschmidt@wowway.com 
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NOTE: This article was written in August and prepared for the September Forester.  Space restrictions at 
that time delayed release until  October. 

An “ENCHANTING PLEASURE” IN THE PARK           
 By Jean Bower 
 I’m delighted to be getting responses to my articles in the past Foresters.  One of these was a call from Denver Ward 
who lives with his wife, Lorena, on Ironwood Dr.  They invited me to visit their backyard to see the landscaping they’ve done 
over the years.  The Wards are longtime residents of Forest Park West and have previously recognized by the FPCA for their 
front yard plantings. 
 Upon arrival I was greeted by my gracious host and hostess and escorted through the family 
room and sunroom to the enchanting  backyard.  The yard is made up of border gardens with small 
focal points throughout.  Everywhere I looked, I found another point of interest.  Beginning with the 
overall picture of a charming gazebo situated on one side of the yard and balanced on the other side 
by a huge silver maple tree.  I was in a state of wonderment.  A dark red paver patio by the sunroom 
leads the eye  to the matching paver pathway which leads to the entry of the gazebo.  Along the path 
are pots of begonias, geraniums, and impatiens which add lots of color to the setting as well as pick-
ing up the color of blooms in the border gardens around the perimeter of the yard. After being es-
corted around the area and giving discussion and questions regarding the variety of bushes, plants, 
and trees, we took a brief respite in the gazebo. As dusk was settling the real charm  of the gazebo 
was captivating as the colored and white lights came on along the paver path and under the roof of the structure.  It was an 
atmosphere of pure comfort and contentment and I loved the feeling of euphoria as the setting cast it’s spell.  The whole 
garden turned into a magic place!   
 The enchantment  was not just in the lighting of the garden but in the number of artifacts such as wooden figures of 
a young boy presenting a rose to a young girl and numerous OSU plaques hand made by Mr. Ward.  Many sun catchers and 
wind chimes hanging from branches and along the sunroom added to the whimsical charm. 
 The evening concluded when we returned to the house and talked about the  antiques and heirlooms of Mrs. 
Ward’s family that are prominent in the furnishings.  It was what a labor of love the Wards have in their endeavors.  My visit 
was truly an “Enchanted Evening”. 
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Providing ... 

12 Years and younger 

Not VALID with insurance 

Restrictions may apply                  CALL FOR DETAILS 

Now Open and Acc epting New Patients 

    Dr. Robert Gardner and returning to the 

neighborhood……..  Dr. Leah Tate 

Comprehensive dental care for your family 

Convenient appointment times available 

Same Day Emergency Care 

Most Insurance Accepted 

No Cost Second Opinion Exam 

GATEWAY GENERAL DENTISTRY  NORTH 

SAVINGS CERTIFICATE 
 

FREE  Child’s Cleaning with paid exam and x-rays 

 

846-8340 

 

Gateway  
General Dentistry 

North 
 

(614)846-8340 
 

5770 Karl Rd. 
 

Suite 100 
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 

 
There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distributed  
to residents of Forest Park East and West, and a few 
streets on the outer edges of Forest Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester on 
the first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready ad-
vertisements: 
 
Full Page                             125.00 
Half Page                      7 1/2 “ w x 5” h _ _     _65.00                      
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”_____     __45.00                                    
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___ _ __25.00                              
 
 
Only black and white original photographs should be 
submitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a color 
photograph. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call 
Susan Buttermore at 885-1434 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        

Visit http://311.columbus.gov and complete a Service Request under the heading "Law En-

forcement," then "Report a parking violation on a city street."  Columbus City Code Sec-

tion 2151.09 prohibits continuous parking on any public street in an unposted zone for more 

than 72 hours (by anyone, including a homeowner or their guests).  You can also call the Co-

lumbus City Call Center at 311 (or 645-3111) to ask them to submit a request for you, or con-

tact the CPD Radio Room at 645-4545 option #4. 

FORESTER DELIVERY 
 

We have been informed by the Columbus Dispatch, 
that they are changing their delivery routes for the 
“Bag”.  This is the means that we use to deliver the 
Forester.  With the October Forester, we will now 
be delivering to over 394 additional homes and 
that costs money.  We are looking at alternatives to 
our present delivery.  Email me if you are having 
problems with  delivery at: 
 

Forester_ed@fpcivic.org 

http://311.columbus.gov/
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